
FAQs about membership Badminton department of FSV Erlangen-Bruck 
 

1. How can I become a member? 
First contact us via our email address (badminton@fsverlangenbruck.de)  and make an appointment for a 
trial training session. You can come to the trial training 3 times (here are the dates). Then it’ll be decided 
whether you can become a member of the badminton department of FSV Erlangen-Bruck. 

2. What level do I have to play at to become a member? 

In principle, we are open to all levels of play, whether hobby or ambitious team player.  

3. How can I register my child with you? 
We offer guided training on Tuesdays and Thursdays for children and young people of all levels (here are 
the dates). Please first arrange an appointment for a trial training session by sending an email to 
badminton@fsverlangenbruck.de. 

4. How much does a membership cost? And how long does it last? 
You can find all information about membership (prices, duration, cancellation) for adults and children here 
in the application for admission.​ ​  

5. How often do you have training times? 
You can find the training times here. Ambitious team players can also, after consultation, take part in the 
guided training of ATSV Erlangen, with whom we have joint teams. 

6. What type of training do you offer? 
Most of the time we offer “free play”.  This means that during training, players of similar skill levels come 
together and play (usually doubles). 
For those interested, we offer guided training in the Werner-von-Siemens Hall on Thursdays from 7:00 
p.m. upon request. 
Ambitious team players can also take part in the guided training on Monday at ATSV Erlangen (after 
consultation). 

7. Do you have badminton teams and can I play there? 
We currently have 5 teams in different leagues jointly with ATSV Erlangen. The teams are formed season 
by season. We are happy to accept new members into the teams if the requirements are suitable (e.g. 
level).  

8. Do you also offer inclusive training? How can you participate here? 
The inclusive training currently takes place on Tuesday at 8:00 p.m. in the Emmy Noether Hall. 
If you are interested in inclusive training, please contact Lana Lamsfuß (+49 1578 1625031) 

9. Do I have to bring my own badminton equipment? 
Yes, you should bring a raquet and and indoor shoes with non-marking soles. In exceptional cases, 
another member will probably lend you a raquet. 
Shuttlecocks are provided to the department (although limited) 

10. Can I book a badminton court with you to play with friends? 
No, that's not possible. Unlike commercial providers such as badminton halls, where you can rent a place 
for a group, as a club we mainly offer “free play”. Depending on the availability of the places and the 
players present, you play together independently (usually as doubles).  
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